
15th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: COVID-19 
  
Following the latest Government advice, we will remain open until further notice.  
However, the following new procedures are now in place, with immediate effect: 

• Please do not send your child/children into Little Fingers Pre-school if they have a 
temperature of 37.8 or above.  Children that develop a temperature during the 
session will need to be collected immediately.  Children should remain at home for 
seven days. 

• Please do not send your child/children into Little Fingers Pre-school if they have a 
new continuous cough.  Children should not under any circumstances, attend 
the setting and should remain at home for seven days. 

I appreciate that these new measures may cause some inconvenience to parents, 
but during these uncertain times we need to follow NHS guidelines and Government 
advice, safeguard children and staff and do everything we can to contain this 
disease. 

For latest NHS advice, please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-
covid-19/ 

Whilst writing, and in line with the new procedures, Miss Leanne has had to self-
isolate as a precaution, for the next seven days.  Some of you may be aware that 
she was not at the pre-school on Thursday, as she felt unwell with a cold and a 
cough.  All being well, she will return to the setting on Thursday 19th March.  Rest 
assured that during this critical time, the pre-school will run as normal, with Miss 
Lana taking the lead role. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with myself or Olivia. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Kind regards, 
  
Andrew Neal 
Chair  
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